The Board of Selectmen held a retreat on February 23, 2107 at the Notch Road Municipal Center. Present were: First Selectman Robert Morra (8:00 AM to 8:10 AM); Selectmen Mike Eremita and Sandra Pierog; Building Official Jim Rupert; and Building and Grounds Supervisor John Butrymovich.

The retreat began at 8:00 a.m. The group toured the building inside and out reviewing items including: parking, current use, exterior brick, windows, doors, roof, etc.; construction, environmental hazards, accessibility, structural items, code compliance items, and electrical/mechanical items.

The retreat ended at 9:05 A.M.

Respectfully submitted,

John Butrymovich Building and Grounds Supervisor

PLEASE SEE THE MINUTES OF SUBSEQUENT MEETINGS FOR THE APPROVAL OF THESE MINTUES AND ANY CORRECTIONS HERETO.